
 
 

 

  

 

28 March 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Due to the success of our Key Stage Two choir this half term and the performance of ‘Joseph’ at the 
church, I am eager to continue a lunchtime choir club within our school. 
 
The lunchtime choir will run for both Key Stage One and Key Stage Two children and we will rehearse on 
Wednesday lunch times. 
I am planning on providing the children with a wide repertoire of songs, ranging from Musical Theatre to 
country music. 
We will perform in assemblies within school to our peers and teachers and I am also hoping to arrange 
some local performances for the choir in the near future, as well as an opportunity for you to come and 
see what your children have been doing. 
 
I am very impressed with the musical talent that I have seen in our school both through the Singing 
Assemblies that we do on a Tuesday morning and during our Musician of the Year competition so am 
excited at the prospect of starting a choir with lots of our very own Banwell musicians. 
 
The choir will start from the second week back next half term (Wednesday 24th April) and will then run 
weekly until the end of the school year. 
 
If your child would like to sign up and join our school choir, could you please email the Office or come and 
speak to me in the playground by Friday 19th April. 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Sarah Dockerty 
Music Subject Lead 
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